STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

GARY E. JOHNSON JENNIFER SALISBURY
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

11-20-97

Mr. Philip Keeley
Unit Petrolleum Corp.
P.O.Box 702500

Tulsa, Ok. 74170-2500

Re: Unit Pet. Hare # 1 Sec.12-18-25-P & Yates State # 1
Sec. 10-21-27-K Eddy Co.NM.

Dear Mr. Keeley:;

For your convenience I have enclosed a copy of my letter
dated October 3,1996 in regard to the above captioned
shut in wells. To date we have had no response from Unit
Petroleum concerneing this problem.

Please forward to the 0il Conservation Division office in
Artesia by January 2,1998 a plan to bring these wells into
compliance with rule 201. Failure to respond to this request
will result in us asking our legal department in Santa Fe to
schedule a hearing so you may appear and show cause why
these wells should not be plugged. '

Yours truly,
WW

Tim Gum

811 S. First St. ARTESIA, NM 88210 505-748-1283



